
 

 
PRESS STATEMENT                                                               14 June 2024   
 

 St. Helen’s Beach “Do not Swim Notice” Lifted . 
 
Wexford County Council wishes to advise the public that the “Do not swim” 
notices issued for St. Helen’s Beach, Co. Wexford on 10th June, 2024 , has 
now been lifted , following clear resampling and consultation with the HSE. 
 
Bathing water quality results for 19 Wexford beaches sampled over the 2024 
to date bathing season, have been mainly excellent as published on the EPA 
operated website www.Beaches.ie 
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